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Welcome to our August Newsletter. 

Well July has been a funny month with the unpredictable 

weather and  Leicester going back into lockdown again ☹ 

We were hoping to start garden visits however had to put 

these on hold. We continue to follow guidance and are 

hoping to start visits as soon as we are given the green 

light. 

However, we are happy to say that we remain Covid Free 

😊 



As we couldn’t make to the races we enjoyed our own 

ladies day at Harley House, even the men joined in with 

their fancy hats. 

 

 

Dominoes seems to have become a favourite pastime for 

our residents over the last few weeks. 

 



Our residents continue to enjoy their daily exercises 

 

 

June has proven to unbeatable at scrabble ! 

 



Our residents continue to enjoy time in the garden 

(weather permitting!) 

 

 

 



The staff were lucky enough this month to receive a kind 

donation of £200 from Kinghton Benefice St Mary 

Magadalen & St Guthlacs, to thank them for all their hard 

work over the last few months. We were able to treat each 

member of staff to a little something 😊 

 

And finally look out for our bus advert around the streets 

of Leicester 

 


